
 

 
 

To: AmeriHealth Caritas DC Providers 

Date: June 8, 2023 

Subject: New Partnership with UpLift 

 

Dear Provider: 
 
AmeriHealth Caritas District of Columbia (DC) has partnered with UpLift, a behavioral health platform that 
saves you time and helps you deliver quality care. UpLift handles administrative work and gives you clinical 
tools and resources to better support clients—at no cost to you. 
 
Instead of forms, files, and claims, focus your time on clients with: 

• Clinical tools and resources. Visualize and track your client’s progress with assessments, charting 
tools, progress notes, and an easy-to-use EHR. Need support? UpLift’s clinical team offers case 
consultations. 

• Integrated psychiatry. Collaborate with psychiatric providers to give clients coordinated care. 
Referring clients who need more support is seamless. UpLift psychiatry offers initial consultations—
and prescriptions and medication management, if needed. 

• Easy claims submission. UpLift submits your claims on your behalf, getting you paid faster and easier. 
 
To learn more about UpLift’s platform, visit JoinUpLift.co/partners/amerihealth or reach out to 
amerihealthDC@joinuplift.co.  
 
If you have questions about this communication, please contact your Provider Account Executive or call 
Provider Services at 202-408-2237. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
AmeriHealth Caritas DC 
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